
Term Times

Friday 17th November 2023

Happy Friday Everyone!

Weekly Round-up

You will have the opportunity to buy books and help
raise funds for the school to purchase additional
books for the school library and the book corners

throughout the school.
You will also be able to buy books at the 

Winter Fair tomorrow. Click the Book Tree
for further details

Can you give Mary and Joseph a place to stay? 

If you would like to host one of the “knit-tivity” sets for a
 few days before, during or after Christmas, please

contact bookings@stmarysbuckden.org.uk or sign-up on
the list at the back of St Mary’s Church.

There are lots of slots available, so
please do sign up, giving your name,
address, contact number and an idea
of when you might like to host a set.

Their journeys over Advent &
Christmas symbolise the journey that

Mary and Joseph took from 
Nazareth to Bethlehem. The “knit-tivity” sets will set off from St Mary’s on

Advent Sunday December 3rd during the 11am service and will return during the
11am service on Sunday January 7th when we celebrate the Epiphany.

Don’t forget that today from 3.30 - 4.30 pm
we will be holding a book fair in Year 4's

Williams classroom, the door to enter is just
off the main playground..

https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3883&type=pdf
https://termtimes.ltd.uk/
mailto:bookings@stmarysbuckden.org.uk


We are very excited about the
PTA Winter Fair this weekend!

There will so many great local
stalls coming and lots of great

activities planned as well as
tasty seasonal food and drink. 

We look forward to seeing you
all on Saturday between 

1pm and 5pm.

We would like to say a very big thank
 you to our fabulous PTA who are very busy 

at the moment organisng several events!

See below details of the Wreath making
Workshop on the 30th November.

Thank you to Parents for selling and returning all the
raffle tickets ready for Raffle Draw at the Buckden

Lights switch on and Christmas Market on 
Sunday 26th November.  

All your donations and help is greatly appreciated!









Live it - Eco tip!

Don’t use blinds in your home.  Heavy curtains will keep in more
heat during wintertime, as well as keep the sun out during

summertime.  This will make your home more energy efficient and
prevent waste since most blinds are made out of plastic.

EYFS Year 1 Year 2 Year 3

Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

How much do you know about keeping your
child safe online? Click this link to learn more.

Check out ‘Everything Environmental’ on
the school website for plant-based recipes.

What’s going  on locally? To find out!

https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/page/?title=BOSS+%28Buckden+Out+of+School+Scheme%29&pid=27
https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/page/?title=Parent+Teacher+Association+%28PTA%29&pid=67
https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers/
https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/page/?title=Everything+Environmental&pid=135
https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/page/?title=External+Communications+for+Parents%2FCarers+and+School+Community&pid=170
https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/blog/?pid=59&nid=104
https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/blog/?pid=59&nid=98
https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/blog/?pid=59&nid=101
https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/blog/?pid=59&nid=110
https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/blog/?pid=59&nid=105
https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/blog/?pid=59&nid=108
https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/blog/?pid=59&nid=106
https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers

